

3, Connal Road, Off Herbert Macaulay way, Yaba, Lagos. +23412918563,+2349057190953,+2348145027214

Newsletter

www.bloominggreensschool.com

The end of the academic year 2016/2017 is just round the corner; exiting with a big bang of accolades and achievements for all our children especially, our grandaunts Nursery two pupils.

The end of year examinations all concluded!!

Blooming Greens is extremely delighted with the learning accomplishments over the year, and will continue to inculcate innovative learning, eating habits and positive values.

The school will persist to build on this platform of euphoria.

New information for the next academic term will herald in fresh clubs offering a wider selection for the children, in form of: Phonics club, Art club and Young Engineers club, which will be on track for September start.

The new academic term will observe the school supporting another commendable charity organisation **Daivyan Children Cancer Foundation**. The school will hold talks for Key stage classes on the realism of Cancer and the devastating effect it can have within a family. **CHILDHOOD CANCER SUCKS**.

This worthy cause was launched on the 27th of May 2017 and Blooming Greens is honoured to be a part of such an admirable cause. #LetsFightItTogether

Letters on bus issues and safety measures have gone out to parents this week. The school implores parents to oblige. Parents should please keep up with the school expectations on uniforms. Of late, school socks seem to have taken on a different colour and fashion code?

The uniform expectation, is white socks only, any other colour is not acceptable.

Last calling on Summer School which kicks off on the 12th of July to the 11th of August. Parents should please ensure they inform the school of their intent as there are a set number for classes. If your child is in Blooming Greens and is staying on for the Summer school, please inquire for the reduced percentage.

Celebrations and well wishes for the Eid holiday 26th and 27th.

Children are back in school Wednesday 28th, putting in order rehearsals towards the end of year assembly.

The school Year Book will be available for purchase by the end of term.

This is wishing all, a wonderful and peaceful holiday.



Mags Saba Head Teacher

Word of the Week

'Astounding'

BUS SAFETY



SUMMER SCHOOL

Last call.

Register now!!!







Daivyan
Children
Cancer
Foundation

#LetsFightItTogether MAY 27TH 2007

Blooming Greens School charity awareness





Healthy eating habits



Fun games



CHAMPION HOUSE FOR THE YEAR



